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I strongly oppose this measure. Oregon already pays ridiculously high property taxes 

and we should not be forced to carry even more burden because the majority of the 

politicians in this state can’t learn to balance a budget. So many can hardly afford 

their homes, how will this help to address that? It won’t. You’ll force more people to 

leave their homes and potentially the state. The state has no business in instituting a 

state wide property tax. This needs to fail miserably and politicians learn to work 

within your budget! No more taxes! 


